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Thursday 22nd  September 2020
Dear Parents,

As part of this terms Science topic (Forces & Electricity) and our Design and Technology topic (Fixings) we would normally take the year 5 children to visit Enginuity science museum to participate in a buggy building workshop.
Due to the current restrictions we are not able to do this, we have been in close cantact with Enginuity and they have offered the same buggy workshop based in our school hall. The year group will be split into sessions, one before lunch and one after, where they will plan, design, build and race buggies while focussing on the key effects the forces have on their performance.

They will also have a focus on creating electrical circuits linking to more of their science curriculum.
This worksop will take place on Wednesday 11th November and contribute towards this terms work and will be a vital part of the Year 5 autumn term curriculum.

To enable this workshop to go ahead we will require a voluntary contribution of £5 and if there are not enough funds raised, then sadly the opportunity will not go ahead. This is in light of the Year 5’s autumn trip and we hope to maintain excitement in our learning during these different times.
Thank you for your support, the Year 5 team.

Mr Moody

Miss Hardy

Mr Lawson

Yr 5  Buggy workshop – Wednesday 11th November
My child ______________________________________ in class ________ can participate in the Year 5 Enginuity trip.


I have enclosed a payment of £5 / or attach the recipt form the online payment option: 
Sort code: 72-00-05 
Account number: 41167804 

Please use your child’s name and ‘Enginuity’ as the reference.
(Please tick to confirm)
Signed ____________________________________________________________

